MEETING CALLED TO ORDER

AGENDA APPROVED

MINUTES APPROVED

PRAIRIE VILLA MINUTES

FIRE CHIEF GAULDING

DIANE STEWART

YATES CENTER CITY COUNCIL MINUTES
June 27,2011

The Yates Center Council met in regular session on
Monday, June 27, 2011 at 7:00 pm at City Hall.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. The meeting
was called to order by Mayor Wilhite. Roll call

as follows: Wilhite, Reser, Randall, Hudlin,

Weber, Beecher, Black, Stuber, and Bishop. Also
present were City Attorney Constance Peebles,
and Deputy City Clerk Joni Diver.

Agenda was amended by Reser to add Diane
Stewart, who is interested in the Light Hardware
Building. Randall made the motion to amend the
agenda and add Diane Stewart. Hudlin seconded
the motion. Motion carried unanimously.

Bishop made the motion to approve the minutes
of the June 13, 2011 meeting, Reser seconded it.
Motion carried unanimously.

Bishop made a motion to approve the minutes
of the Prairie Villa meeting. Reser seconded.
Motion carried.

Chief Bob Gaulding spoke with the city council in
regards to purchasing a used fire truck from Conrad
Fire Equipment.

Randall made the motion to purchase the used

fire truck from Conrad Fire for $15,000 and also to
allow Chief Gaulding to purchase the equipment
needed, not to exceed $5000.00. This will be taken
out of the Special Law & Emergency Vehicle fund.
Seconded by Bishop. Motion carried with Reser
and Black abstaining.

Diane Stewart spoke to the Council about her

ideas for purchasing the Light Hardware building.
Black and Hudlin will meet with Diane to discuss this
more on June 28,
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CITY ATTORNEY City Attorney Constance Peebles said that she had
nothing to report.

ADMINISTRATIVE Administrative committee had nothing to report on.

SAFETY Randall reported that Phase 2 for the Animal Shelter
should be prepared by the next council meeting.

PUBLIC WORKS Beecher said that the land that Charlie Davis
is wanting at the Industrial Park is leased to
Wendell Leis for the haying season. They will
table discussion until after hay season is over.

PARKS & PUBLIC LANDS Hudlin said that they have received the resignation
of Janet Fullerton on the Recreation Committee.
Also they need to find a replacement for Weide’s
position. They have several good applicants and he
and Black will pick the two replacements.

MAYOR Wilhite had no comments.
CLAIMS & VOUCHERS Stuber made the motion to accept the claims
and vouchers in the amount of $171,148.94.

Bishop seconded. Motion carried.

Stuber made a motion to adjourn the meeting.
Bishop seconded it. Motion carried unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm.
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Leslie Wilhite, Mayor

Joan K Diver S \
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